From
The Executive Engineer,
Provincial Division,
PWD B&R Br. Palwal.

To

The Principal

St. Anthony’s Convent School

Nuh Road, Karna, Palwal-121102

' 02

MemoNo Y 4Qf DL. :z}/‘%/i 1
Subject:- Request for issuing Building Safety certificate .
Ref:- Your application dt. 03.04.2024

In this connection it is submitted that the St. Anthony’s Convent School, Nuh Road
Karna, Palwal was inspected by the Sub Divisional Engineer, Provincial Sub Division Hathin
alongwith concerned J.E. on 18.04.2024 and he has reported that the building of the above school
seems to be visually safe. Hence the certificate is hereby issued for the year 2024-25.

This is for your kind information and necessary action.

f
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DA/ NIl Executive Engineer,
Provincial Division,

WD B&R Br. Palwal

Endst. No. Dated:
Copy of above is forwarded to the Sub Divisional Engineer, Provincial Sub Division,
PWD B&R Br., Hathin w.r.t. his office memo No. 82 dt. 18.04.2024 for information.

DA/Nil - Executive Engineer,
Provincial Division,
PWD B&R Br. Palwal
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